Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

September 17, 2020 Public Comments

Name:	Alison French-Tubo
Comment:	Keeping students participating and engaged is so important and I appreciate the efforts made by staff in that work and in this presentation. I want to call out the section stating "trauma-informed approaches rather than responding with punitive action" as very important. The district's baseline approach has been to send letters that used to be threatening and then changed to offering information about attendance immpacts, but has yet to be regularly and systematically using that correspondence to ask families what they think is keeping their child from attending school. Families know their children best, SCUSD should be partnering with them on this simplest level to get their insights.

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

9/17/2020 10:43:54 AM